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I SUPPORT HJR11 and ask you to do so as well. Bad measures would not have 

happened such as Measure 110 and we would not have had to litigate measures 

such as Measure 114 if we had had a common sense approach as this by requiring a 

much broader base of support instead of mainly special interests or out of state 

influences to bring forth terrible measures or initiatives with a limited input from 

populated areas such as Portland and without the input across congressional 

districts. 


